
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 10/30/2017 12:07:38 PM
Subject: RE: Voice Message Attached from 8037349900 - SC STATE GOVT

I just talked with Catherine (Intern) I suspect that this may be the same woman that was cursing her out on Wednesday. I am going to 
file a note that we did not return the call. 

Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

-----Original Message-----
From: Catherine McNicoll 
Sent: Monday, October 30, 2017 9:40 AM
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
Subject: RE: Voice Message Attached from 8037349900 - SC STATE GOVT

What would you like done with this? Would you like me to forward to the Governor's Office or to Senate Education?

Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

-----Original Message-----
From: Danny Varat 
Sent: Sunday, October 29, 2017 4:37 PM
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
Subject: Fw: Voice Message Attached from 8037349900 - SC STATE GOVT

________________________________________
From: voicemessage@voipmsg.us <voicemessage@voipmsg.us>
Sent: Friday, October 27, 2017 5:01 PM
To: Danny Varat
Cc: Danny Varat
Subject: Voice Message Attached from 8037349900 - SC STATE GOVT

Time: Oct 27, 2017 5:01:18 PM
Click attachment to listen to Voice Message
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